P.O. Box 1035
Bristol, PA 19007
215.499.5814
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December 20, 2010

Patrick Ferris, President
Puro-Tec LTD

725 Wicker Avenue
Bensalem, PA 19020

Dear Mr. Ferris:

In reviewing our records, we noted that as the result of a record keeping error we did not
acknowledge your donation to the Puerto Rican Cultural Association of Bucks County
this past summer. We truly appreciated the loan of a back-up generator ($600 value). The
Bristol Puerto Rican Day Festival would not be the success that it is every year without
the support of community service oriented individuals, organizations and businesses such
as yours. In addition to the cultural events presented at the festival each year, our future
plans are to establish a scholarship fund. We would like to offer our sincere apologies to
you for the late acknowledgement of your donatlon Your support is sincerely
appreciated. Please join us in celebrating the 40™ Puerto Rican Day Festival on July 31,
2011.

Best wishes,
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Rosie Torres, President

Carmen I Ruiz, Vice Preéident
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Mgria@errocal, Treasurer

.Ada aldonado-Gurnel Semor Advisor/Acting Secretary



